
Newly-planted trees need to be watered regularly over the summer months

if they are going to become established and thrive.

If you have a tree outside your house, or one that you pass on your daily

walk, then you can help.

Watering should ideally be carried out in the early morning or evening.

Where possible, water should be sustainably sourced. Harvested rainwater

is ideal, but bath water, or water which has been used for the washing up, is
also suitable.

Please water regularly during dry periods with as much as you can – Every

little helps




 DUE TO THE EXTREME HOT WEATHER OUR CREWS ARE

OUT GIVING THE TREES SOME MUCH NEED EXTRA WATER.

PLEASE CAN WE ASK FOR YOUR HELP TOO.


